THE WILDE FAMILY ARE SAD TO
ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

MARGARET WILDE

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY
FUNE 13TH 2022 AT 10AM AT

ST PETER & ST PAUL CHURCH,
FLITWICK.

LUNCH WILL BE SERVED AFTER AT
FLITWICK MANOR. YOU ARE WELCOME
TO ATTEND BOTH.

FLOWERS ARE WELCOME, AS ARE
DONATIONS IN HER MEMORY
zoww.memorygiving.com/margaretjuliawilde-
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